Kevin Cupples

From: mkbrackenbrough <mkbrackenbrough@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 8:15 AM

To: "Kevin Cupples'

Subject: Pictures of infrastructure leading to and from proposed Subdivision
Attachments: 20211216_134745 _resized.jpg; 20211216_134828 _resized.jpg; 20211216_134920

_resized_1,jpg; 20211216_134711 resized,jpg; 20211216_133848_resized_1.jpg;
20211216_133826.mp4; 20211212_134205_resized_l.jpg; 20211212_133956_resized_
1jpg; 20211212_133731_resized_1,jpg; 20211212_133705_001_resized_1,jpg

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

Please add this to the Vista Ridge 2 info.

Dear Planning Commission,

My concern is the added destruction of these surfaces which are already in an aged, sliding and deteriorating
condition.

It would be irresponsible to think that heavy equipment vehicles, which would need to be used to develop this
property, would not cause irreparable damage to these streets.

Please view the attached pictures of Aldercrest street from the Hemlock location and and the hill of Broadway
street.

Thank you for your careful consideration,
Mike Brackenbrough
2130 Aldercrest Street












